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    Memorandum 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Date:  8/1/2017 
 
To:  Chief Jeff Barnett 
 
From:  Lieutenant Andre Marmolejo 
 
Ref:  Ticket Writer Purchase 

 
Chief Barnett, 
 
On 7/27/2017, I received the quote from Brazos Technology for the replacement 
ticket writer devices needed.  The quote includes the following: 
12-TC70X Android Ticket Writers (Wi-Fi Only models) 
12-5 year warranties on the devices 
12 vehicle charging cradles and cords 
 
The total amount for the devices is $21,960.72.  We are requesting to use the 
budget line item that was reserved for Data 911 replacement systems, which we will 
no longer need.  At last review, that IT budget item had $25,788 remaining.  Mr. 
Sellers has approved the line item transfer pending council approval. 
 
As proposed these devices would enable us to do the following: 
Remove 24 voice only phone plans that were being used by Patrol Officers (IT 
would install VOIP apps to ticket writers so they could still make/receive phone 
calls) 
Remove obsolete ticket writing equipment 
Remove lower quality digital camera devices from vehicles 
Access and take full advantage of all Axon apps and services (Officers would be 
able to tag body camera video, GPS stamp their videos and evidence captures, 
capture digital evidence in the field, and upload that evidence while in the field)-It 
basically replaces three devices in one shot with no recurring cost, besides 
maintenance. 
 
The quote and sole service provider are attached. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lieutenant Andre Marmolejo 
Patrol Commander 
Kyle Police Department 
 
 


